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On August 20, 2009, the Office of State Ethics received a complaint naming Ray
Bouchard as the Respondent in an alleged violation of the Code of Ethics for Public Officials.
Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §1-82(a), the Office of State Ethics conducted a
preliminary investigation to determine whether there was probable cause to believe that the
Respondent violated provisions of the Code of Ethics for Public Officials as alleged in the
complaint.

The investigation concluded that there are insufficient facts that would support a finding

of probable cause if this matter were to proceed to a probable cause hearing.

The public complaint is hereby dismissed and our file is now closed. Pursuant to General

Statutes §1-82a, this matter shall remain confidential, unless you request otherwise in writing.
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